
 

 

 

 

You are invited to: 

Booth Free School Community Walking Day  

 

Booth Free School promotes walking in order to: 

• Raise levels of physical activity for a healthy, 

balanced lifestyle 

• Teach safe walking skills to children 

• Show concern for the environment 

• Reduce traffic congestion, pollution, and speed near 

schools 

• Share time with community leaders, parents, and 

children 

• Unplug and be active 

 

WHEN:   May 2, 2019, 9:30 AM Raindate: May 6, 2019 

WHERE:  Starting in front of Booth Free School  

WHO:  Booth Free students, staff, family members, 

neighbors, community employees, VNA of New Milford, 

and seniors!   


